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Effectively communicating with our families is essential to supporting your child’s school experience.  Therefore,
districtwide, we will be utilizing various digital platforms to communicate with our families. Important summer materials
have been posted on the district website and we will continue to update the Kreamer Street website throughout the
school year. Please check back often to read
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